
Announcements for the week of Sunday, April 21st, 2024 
 
1. Grounded Event- This Friday, April 26th at 7:00 pm the Grounded group will be 

going to Lasertron for axe throwing. This is for all those between the ages 18-25. The 
cost is $30 per person and you will be meeting at Lasertron which is located at 
1175 Marketplace Dr. 14623 Payment for this event is due on April 21st. If you are 
interested in going, please sign up and pay at the Information Table. If any questions, 
please see Nate Riexinger. 

 
2. Men’s Breakfast- We will be meeting this Saturday, April 27th from 9:00 AM–12:00 

PM here at the church. Join the men for food, fellowship and an exhortation. The cost 
for the breakfast is $5.00 payable at sign-up. If you would like to help with cooking, 
setup, teardown and/or cleaning, put a check mark next to your name. If any 
questions, please see Angel Rosado after service. 

 
3. The financial report for 2023 will be presented next Sunday, April 28th, shortly 

after the service in the sanctuary. Everyone is invited to attend and discover how God 
has provided for our Fellowship through the generosity of His people in 2023. 

 
4. Women’s Breakfast-  Our women's breakfast is on Saturday, May 4th here at New 

Beginnings. Our theme for our time together in God’s word will be “True Beauty” We 
will be meeting from 9:00 AM – 12:00 PM. The cost for the breakfast is $5.00 payable 
at sign-up. If you would like to help with cooking, setup, teardown and/or cleaning, put 
a check mark next to your name when you sign up.  

 
5. Compass Care & After Service Fellowship- May 5th is our combined after-service 

fellowship and Walk for Life. We are coming alongside to partner with Compass Care 
to serve women and babies. Last year 2468 babies were saved and 351 women 
accepted Christ. Abortion is up 10% 73 million a year. Chemical abortion drugs 
represent 63% of them. NY is expected to have an influx of 32,000 women per year to 
get their abortions here. Please help us to be God’s hands and feet saving lives and 
spreading the gospel. There are a few ways you can help 

• Get a pledge form and ask people to sponsor you 
• Donate to our church team and we will walk for you- you can donate online or 

someone will be at the information table after service each week until the walk. 
 
The walk will take place after our “Cinco de Mayo” themed after-service fellowship lunch. 
 
6. Join us for "Great Jungle Journey" VBS! We need 70+ volunteers from July 15 to 

July 19 in the evenings. Teens and adults can help lead groups, teach lessons, 
make crafts, perform in dramas, provide snacks, and run games. Leave a lasting 
impact on young hearts! Grab a volunteer form at the info table. If any questions, 
please see Tony Cintron. Let's make this VBS unforgettable! 

 
 


